
 

 

 
         Date: 23 Oct 2024 
 

 

Dear Families, 

The KJS PTA are delighted to invite you to join a fun evening of spooks and treats, music, dancing 
and costumes, snacks and drinks and a whole area of fun activities where the children can show off 
their creativity with art and take them home. Don’t miss this chance to come dressed to impress !!! 
There will be prizes for best dressed and best dancers :) 

Tickets 

You can still buy tickets! Click here.  

The cost is $60 per person - it covers entrance fee, all activities and prizes. We would like to remind 
you that this event is for KJS families only please.  

At the event you only pay for food & drinks (if you wish to buy), prepare your octopuses. 

Volunteers  

Thank you to those who signed up to make this event possible, we appreciate it! We are able to do 
all activities planned and accommodate more families! 

When you arrive on the day - please look for a VIP sign (Volunteers - Important People!), at the 
special VIP table at the entrance at the right side where we check you in, give you a special lanyard, 
give 2 free drink coupons and say thank you again! 

  

One Child, One Plate 

There will be a Halloween Themed table of Treats - we encourage you to donate food items to the 
event - it can be anything you make or buy (no nuts please!!!). It can be sweet, savoury, any cuisine 
or item. We would  really appreciate it!!! 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.kjspta.com?p=eyJzIjoiRURDSmU5bU9fenFnSVpjMHZzV0FaUGk2dGJBIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5ranNwdGEuY29tXFxcL2V2ZW50LWRldGFpbHMtcmVnaXN0cmF0aW9uXFxcL3Nwb29reS1ib29naWUtYmFsbFwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjU1MzAxMjVlNDViZjQyODdhNmJjOWY1OTI2N2E2ZGRjXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiNTZjN2JmNGJkYjU2YTMxMmViNzU2OTJlNjkyODEyNjZkYThjYjY4MlwiXX0ifQ


 

 

We have 900 students here at KJS and even if 10% of parents donate a single plate of food, it can 
help support the school. So far, we only have 9 donations for food…so please, please spread the 
word amongst your friends to bring “a plate”. 

  

Bring Your Own Utensils 

As part of our sustainability drive and to fit with the  school ethos, we ask all families to bring your 
own eating utensils like bowls, plates, cutlery and water bottles. This will help reduce the waste 
produced and also the number of single use items, all of which add to our landfills. The food 
providers will also not be providing utensils, so please bring your own! 

  

Cashless / Octopus Payments 

We are aiming to go cashless at our events and will be using Octopus payment methods. Please make 
sure you have your card or App with you on that day. All activities are included in the ticket price, 
only food and drinks will require payments. 

  

Students after school on site 

There have been some queries if students can stay on site for the time after school ends at 2:45 until 
the event begins at 4:30. School health and safety procedures require students to leave the campus 
and return for the event. They may stay under the supervision of a caregiver or parent outside the 
main gates if they wish. 

  

Thank you to all the Community,  

We are looking forward to a fun evening of thrill and dance! 

  

With love & care, 

The KJS PTA Team 

 


